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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

March 5, 2021

January 2021 Lake Legal Views Judge’s Article


Painesville, Ohio – On Wednesday March 3, 2021 the January 2021 issue of the 
Lake Legal Views was published containing an article by Lake County Common Pleas Court Judge John O’Donnell wherein his article used a phrase that is insensitive and offensive to many people.  Each monthly article of Lake Legal Views contains an article by a Lake County Judge or an Ohio 11th Appellate District Judge with the content of each article completely at that Judge’s discretion.  This article was published by staff without the input or review of the Bar Association’s Board of Directors and, as it stated in the Lake Legal Views, does not reflect the sentiment, position, or opinion of the Bar Association or its Board of Directors. 
 

Please direct all inquiries to Lake County Bar Association Board President Joshua J. Strickland, Esq., (440) 352-3391 jstrickland@dworkenlaw.com
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